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STATEMENT CONCERNING SO-CALLED ELECTIONS IN 
CERTAIN AREAS OF EASTERN UKRAINE 

Delivered by Minister-Counsellor Henning Hj. Johansen  
at the Special Permanent Council in Vienna, 12 November 2018 

CHECK AGAINST DELIVERY 

Mr. Chair, 

Norway condemns the holding of so-called elections in certain areas of Eastern 

Ukraine. These “elections” are totally illegitimate, contrary to the spirit and letters of 

the Minsk agreements and will not contribute to a peaceful solution of the conflict. 

We again encourage all parties to the conflict to fulfil their obligations according to the 

Minsk agreements and reiterate our strong support to Ukraine’s territorial integrity and 

sovereignty.  

Thank you. 

PC.DEL/1412/18
16 November 2018
  
ENGLISH only


